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Mr. Carter,
 
The new due date for the corrective action plan is July 23, 2014. If you have any questions, feel free
to contact me by phone or e-mail.
 
Thank you,
Michelle Bolenbaugh
 

From: Earl W. Carter [mailto:ecarter@mcclelland-engrs.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 2:47 PM
To: Bolenbaugh, Michelle
Subject: AR0048836
 
Ms. Bolenbaugh,
MCE is in receipt of your correspondence to Mr. Keeling (City of Clinton) dated June 11, 2014
regarding NPDES Permit Effluent Violations.  Due to the time expected to conduct research of the
exceptions and prepare an appropriate response, we request an extension of the submittal until July
23, 2014.
Sincerely,
Earl W. Carter
 
Earl W. Carter
Project Engineer
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